
ANNE BELL

Administrator for GP Retainer Programme for East and 
South East Regions.

I am currently cover the North Retainer Programme also 
while my colleague is redeployed due to COVID.

I have worked for NES based in the Inverness Office since we 
relocated our family from Dundee in 2010.

I took on the administration of the Retainers in 2019. 




